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Within the framework of the referendum held by the Air France SNPL pilots’ union, Air France 
SNPL’s members have voted largely in favour of Transavia's development. 
  
Transavia France will be able to grow in economically balanced conditions and without any 
restrictions on the number of aircraft for the Air France group.  
  
The company will be able to accelerate its offensive in the highly competitive low-cost market, 
departing from from Orly and regional French stations. 
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